OXFORD TOWNSHIP NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE CHANGE 
Notice is hereby given to Oxford Township residents, that due to scheduling conflicts, Oxford township’s May2019 meeting will be re-scheduled.  The regular meeting will be held on May 21st, 2019 starting at 7:30 pm at the Oxford town hall.    Notice also posted on Oxford township’s website: http://www.oxfordtownship.us/ and at the town hall.
Linnea Lentz

Oxford Clerk

763-444-8550 
